
 

CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL 
 

Cabinet meeting 3rd May 2022 

 
Treasury Management Strategy 
 
RECOMMENDED that 
 
(i) the Capital Strategy as an appropriate overarching strategy for the 

Council be approved; 

 

(ii) the Treasury Management Strategy for 2022/23 and the associated MRP 

policy be approved; 

 

(iii) the policy for Flexible use of Capital Receipts be approved; 

 

(iv) the Investment Strategy be approved. 

 

 


